
Comment from Joe A. 

As a motorcycle rider (since 1973), many riders are most concerned about the use of additional 

ethenol in our gasoline as a method to increase the supply of gasoline and control price points. 

Given the fact that ethenol is detrimental to most motorcycle engines, we are opposed to the 

additional use of this chemical in excess of current standards (i.e. 10.0%). 
 


